EAST RENFREWSHIRE COUNCIL: EDUCATION DEPARTMENT

Inclusion, Achievement, Ambition and Progress for All

Note of the meeting of Equalities Forum held on 
Thursday 10 January 2013 at 6.00pm in Braidbar Primary School

Present:

Susan Gow, Head of Education Services

Maureen Sneddon, Quality Improvement Officer

Apologies:

Councillor Elaine Green, Convener of Education and Equalities
1. Maureen Sneddon welcomed all in attendance, introduced Susan Gow to the group and gave an overview of the Equalities Forum having been established.
2. St. Joseph’s Primary School – sharing good practice in restorative practice 



Lynsey Hefron, Principal Teacher



Molly, P6 pupil


Development work was described.  The school’s focus on anti-bullying was 
illustrated through a presentation which included a DVD.


Rights Respecting School Award was detailed in a pupil presentation.
3. Information for staff and parents  


The Department’s suggested information for insertion to school handbooks 
was shared.  A draft version of a guidance card for staff relating to anti-racism 
was discussed and comments on its content sought.  The feedback resulted 
in minor alteration to some wording.
4. Maureen Sneddon provided feedback on the Council wide Bridges to Change event held on 5 December 2012.  The Chief Executive consulted with a diverse range of East Renfrewshire residents and shared her vision for the Authority at the event. 
5. The Department’s five priority areas of development were shared.  These are focused upon outcomes for pupils and success will be measured annually.
6. Date of next meeting – Thursday 16 May 2013 at 4.30pm in Woodfarm High School
13.01.10

